
SAFETY RECALL N476
OVERVIEW

What is Safety Recall N476 and why 
is it being released?

What vehicles are in N476?

Safety Recall N476 is being released 
to repair a potential concern with 
door latches on vehicles that were not 
correctly repaired in Safety Recall 
N335.

The vehicles included in N476 are 
vehicles that have previously had 
Safety Recall N335 
performed/claimed but, records show 
one or more of the following:
• No record of a successful IDU2 

door latch test.
• No record of a successful “Disable 

Fast Unlock/ Open Actuator” 
routine completion.

SDD160.01_341 
Required for this repair 
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